
Any Michigan high school is
encouraged to apply for Strive for a
Safer Drive (S4SD). The program is a
high school safe driving initiative, led
by teens. Participating high schools
will receive $1,000 to create a student-
led traffic safety awareness campaign.
To apply, each school will need an
advisor overseeing the initiative and a
student(s) to take the lead.
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S4SD often is organized by many
organizations such as SADD, student
council, leadership, criminal justice, and
athletic teams. Students have an opportunity
to gain life skills enhancing their
communication, financial literacy,
community involvement, and time-
management skills. The application must be
completed with an advisor followed by a
proposal outlining what the S4SD campaign
and budget, with a $1,000 grant provided,
will consist of.



All applications, including the
proposal and budget outline, are
due by November 10, 2023. A
sample proposal is available on
the website under “application
and information”. For further
assistance, contact the program
coordinator at
strive4asaferdrive@gmail.com

All participating high schools will
receive a check by mail for $1,000.
The grant is used for S4SD
campaign purposes only and must
follow the submitted budget,
unless prior approval is received. 
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FOR MORE VISIT: www.michigan.gov/S4SD
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